
Wednesday 27th March 2019 
 

POWSA - Sponsored Bike/Scooter Ride 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are pleased to be joining forces with POWSA to host a 

Sponsored Bike/Scooter Ride on ​Friday 5th April 2019. 
 

We hope that this will be a fitting finale to our ‘Big Pedal’ 

fortnight in which we will be promoting safe and sustainable 

travel with the children as part of a nationwide initiative known 

as Sustrans. 
 

On Friday 5th April 2019, we would ask that children bring their 

own named bike or scooter to school along with appropriate 

safety clothing (helmet, knee pad, etc - as required). 
 

We will be building an exciting course for the children on the 

day. This may include some ‘special elements’ and some 

‘internal sections’ where your child may get the chance to ride 

their bike/scooter through parts of the school!?! 

 

Children are welcome to wear ‘superhero fancy dress’ (or 

non-school uniform) for the day to add to the atmosphere of 

what should be a very special event! 

 
 
 

 

 

Please see attached for a sponsorship form. ALL MONEY RAISED WILL GO TO THE SCHOOL (VIA POWSA). 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Gary Spracklen - ​Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
  

 


